
 

SSS and Corporate Social Responsibility  

 

Corporate Social Responsibility.   Recognizing that the  Social Security System  must 

be responsive to the needs of unfortunate, must  understand what is going wrong and must be 

enlightened on the best possible courses of action, the Social Security Commission (SSC) 

approved the assistance package for SSS members/pensioners who are affected by (a) Typhoon 

Depression Usman, in the areas affected and other areas to be declared as state of calamity by 

the National Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Council (NDRRMC) (SSC Res. No. 40 

dated 16 Jan. 2019), (b) 6.1 magnitude earthquake in Zambales and 6.5 magnitude earthquake 

in Eastern Samar and other areas to be declared as state of calamity by the National Disaster 

Risk Reduction and Management Council (NDRRMC) (SSC Res. No. 284 dated 26 April 2019), 

and (c) earthquakes in Batanes and in the areas affected and other areas to be declared as state 

of calamity by the National Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Council (NDRRMC) 

(SSC Res. No. 550 dated 31 July 2019).  With the increasing involvement in areas of social 

consciousness, the SSC granted the President and Chief Executive Officer the authority to issue 

SSS Circular on the provision of usual assistance for SSS members/pensioners in the areas 

affected by calamities as by the National Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Council 

(NDRRMC).  

 


